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To Brian Trebes,  

                           The Paeroa College under 15’s team is nearing the end of our 

rugby campaign and wish to sincerely thank you for your generosity. Our pre-

season tour to Taranaki earlier this year exposed players to a once in a life time 

experience and has been instrumental to the development of rugby at Paeroa 

College. 

The planning and logistics of this being possible was hugely impacted by your 

ability to help fund and sponsor our team, once again thank you. 

Right now our team has been in a strong position on the Thames Valley 

Secondary Schools table and we currently sit second. With our most exciting 

game this Saturday away against Hauraki Plains College at 10.am.  

Our team now has a deeper understanding of good fitness and skill structure. 

Over the past 5months we are now a tight knit unit and hungry as a team for the 

win, which will place in the grand final July 10th. 

Your support and sponsorship is hugely appreciated and we are grateful to have 

you as a major team sponsor.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Te Aroha McKain,  

Paeroa College U15’s Team Manager  

Email: teaye22@gmail.com  

Phone: 021 145 962 
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